Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Board of Cosmetology
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that on May 4, 2015, the Board of Cosmetology received a Petition for Declaratory Statement from Diana D. Barr. The petitioner seeks a declaratory statement regarding whether her Facial Specialist license allows her to use LED Light Therapy and Micro Needling in a 3rd party owned salon. Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene must be filed within 21 days after publication of this notice.

Copies of the Petition may be obtained from Robyn Barineau, Executive Director, Board of Cosmetology, P.O. Box 5377, Tallahassee, Florida 32314-5377, (850)487-1395, Robyn.Barineau@myfloridalicense.com.
